March 2022 Newsletter

Hello NACADA Adult Learners Advising Community!

To keep our community connected, we will be sending a monthly newsletter to all subscribed to
the Adult Learners listserv. This is your March 2022 edition!

A Moment to Reflect %

In what ways are you lucky to work with adult learners?

Steering Committee Updates
Updates

e The Steering Committee got off to a slow start with lots of new folks transitioning in and
trying to learn our roles and responsibilities. We're getting to know one another and look
forward to connecting with our members through several upcoming events (see below!).

e Thank you to everyone who filled out the Adult Learners Community Survey! We hope to
take your feedback and curate content you will find valuable in your work with adult
learners.

Contacts

Chair: Shannon Johnson, shannon.johnson@temple.edu

Communication Chair: Elysa Smith, elysa.smith@franklin.edu

Events Chair: Cara Nissen, chissen@msmu.edu

Scholarship Co-Chairs: Deanna Donaugh, ddonaugh@kent.edu & Juanita Bushman,
juanita.bushman@slcc.edu

e Website Chair: Karen Sartain, karen.sartain@tn.gov

Upcoming Adult Learners Community Events

Save the Dates!

e Friday, April 15th from 2-3 pm (Central Time), Adult Learners AC Coffee Talks

e Friday, April 29th from 2-3 pm (Central Time), Article Discussion: Best Practices in
Advising Non-traditional Students

e Friday, June 3rd from 2:30-3:30 pm (Central Time), Writing Discussion: Learn How to
Write for NACADA

e Friday, July 15th from 2-3 pm (Central Time), Article Discussion: Advising Adult Learners
During the Transition to College

Look for additional details and RSVP instructions for these events via our email listserv and
Facebook group. We hope to see you there for good conversation and networking
opportunities!



Upcoming NACADA Events

Regional conferences have begun! You can view information on your region’s conference
here.

e Did you present an adult learners topic at your regional conference? Or did you attend a
great presentation about adult learners? Let us know!

Save the date! The Annual Conference will take place October 23-25, 2022 in Portland,
Oregon. REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! Review the Annual Conference page for any
updates.

Membership Check-In
Are you a NACADA member?

Yes! Did you know you can join up to four advising communities? Check your “My
Advising Communities” in your “My Profile” and join the Adult Learners Advising
Community today.

Not Yet! To learn more about joining NACADA, membership costs, and the benefits and
services you receive as a NACADA member, please visit the NACADA Membership

page.
Stay Connected

We’re on Facebook!

Check our NACADA Adult Learners page for resources.
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